Dear Ed,

Thank you so much for being the DJ at our wedding this past July, you did an excellent job and we couldn't have been happier with the way things turned out. You did a perfect job of running the show without "being" the show, and we greatly appreciated it. We will happily recommend you to anyone, and feel free to use our comments to promote your work!

We are settling in nicely into our new life here in Tucson, AZ. We will be moving a bit closer to Michigan once Andy completes his PhD, but until then we have 4 brothers and sisters who may be getting married over the next few years, and we'll be sure to drop your name!

Thanks again for everything and we hope that you have a Happy New Year!

andux & Sava